
 
  

 
Photo caption: “Gardner Health Services is pleased to offer the SCFHP Health Homes Program at six of our community 
clinics,” said Efrain Coria, Chief Operating Officer and Chief Financial Officer for Gardner Health Services. “The extra 
layer of support will mean better access to care for our patients.” Pictured left to right are Mr. Coria and SCFHP staff: 
Johanna Liu, Director of Quality and Process Improvement; Jessica Bautista, Health Homes Program Manager; and 
Jamie Enke Process Improvement Manager.  



 
  

 
Photo caption: Santa Clara Family Health Plan’s Process Improvement Manager Jamie Enke and Health Homes 
Program Manager Jessica Bautista presented Dr. Lynn Liu and Eddie Chan, President and Chief Executive Officer for 
North East Medical Services with a check to fund start-up costs for the Health Homes Program (HHP). Pictured left to 
right.   
 



 
  

 
Photo caption: Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) presented Peninsula Healthcare Connection New Directions 
with a check to fund start-up costs for the Health Homes Program (HHP). Pictured left to right are: Dr. Haleh 
Sheikholeslami, Managing Medical Director for Peninsula Healthcare Connection; Jessica Bautista, SCFHP Health 
Homes Program Manager; Eileen Richardson, Chief Executive Officer for Peninsula Healthcare Connection; Elfreda 
Strydom, Chief Operating Officer for Peninsula Healthcare Connection, and Heather Boddie-Russo, LCSW, Clinical 
Director for Peninsula Healthcare Connection. 
 
 
 



 
  

 
Photo caption: Roots South Bay staff; Busayo Ogunniyan, System Administrator; Newton Pullian, Health Navigator; and 
Alma Burrell, Regional Director were all on hand to accept Santa Clara Family Health Plan’s (SCFHP) check to fund 
start-up costs for the Health Homes Program (HHP). Pictured left to right with Jessica Bautista, SCFHP Health Homes 
Program Manager. 
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